
Eldorado working on over-snow
regulations
The Eldorado National Forest is seeking comments on the draft
environmental impact statement for  the Over-Snow Vehicle Use
Designation Project. 
 
The U.S. Forest Service proposes to designate OSV areas and
trails for public use on the National Forest System lands
within the Eldorado National Forest.  
 
Comments are due Aug. 6. The DEIS is available for review
online.

For  additional  information,  contact  Jennifer  Marsolais  at
 jennifermarsolais@fs.fed.us or 530.642.5187.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/07/eldorado-working-on-over-snow-regulations/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/07/eldorado-working-on-over-snow-regulations/
https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=46034

